
Library Guidelines Revision Alert 

Dear Library Patrons, 

We would like to inform you that the guidelines of our library have been revised. We are 

committed to ensuring a safe and welcoming environment for all our users. 

Please review the updated guidelines on our website or visit the library for a printed copy. 

Your cooperation and understanding in adhering to these guidelines are greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Library Management Team 


